
 

 

Bellevue Police Department 

450 110th Ave. NE      P.O. Box 90012      Bellevue, WA  98009      (425) 452.6917      fax (425) 452-6110 

RESPECT        INTEGRITY        ACCOUNTABILITY        SERVICE 

Dear Residents,  

 

This notice is to make you aware of upcoming training 

evolutions that the Bellevue Police Department SWAT 

team and Bellevue Fire Department will be conducting at 

the abated addresses of 1215, 1221, and 1223 112th Ave 

NE (the future site of BFD Fire Station 10)  

 

This training will take place the week of March 2nd 

thru March 6th.  The training will be held between the 

hours of 1:00 PM and 9:00 PM on Monday and 

Tuesday, March 2nd and 3rd.  The training will be 

between 7:00 AM and 4:00 PM the rest of the week. 

 

For the Police training evolutions on March 2nd and 3rd, 

there will be officers in and around the property dressed in Bellevue SWAT uniforms.  The training will 

include the use of tools of our trade that create loud noises.  These tools are commonly used as 

distraction devices and to breach entry points such as doors and windows and walls.   

 

For the Fire Department training evolutions during the latter half of the week, there will be firefighters 

in and around the property dressed in uniform and protective gear.  The training will include the tools 

our trade as well, but will also include the use of training devices that create smoke inside the structures 

that simulate the hazardous conditions firefighters operate in. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may incur during this training.  This training is 

coordinated with the cooperation of Marina Stefanovic, the City of Bellevue Project Manager 

responsible for the BFD Station 10 project.  She can be reached at 425-452-4886 or 

Firestation10@bellevuewa.gov  

 

The Bellevue Police Department and Fire Department are constantly training to provide the citizens of 

Bellevue with quality police and fire services.  If you have any issues or concerns before or on the day 

of the training, please contact us below. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Captain Dave Sanabria   Captain Derek Pope 

Bellevue Police Department SWAT  Bellevue Fire Department Training Division 

425-452-2821 Desk    425-452-4093 Desk 

425-766-5229 Cell    Cell 

dsanabria@bellevuewa.gov   DPope@bellevuewa.gov   
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